
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE: April 10, 2014 
 
TO:  Scot Finch, Principal   
 

SUBJECT:  Hebron HS - IAQ - Initial Contact - New Field House - Baseball Shower Area   
 
This afternoon 4/9, Jason Wink called me about the mold in the Baseball shower ceiling 
area.  I met him there at 1:30 this afternoon; we concurred to lock that area down.  I 
will be meeting with Southwest GeoScience and Arc Abatement, to remediate the area 
on the weekend of April 18, 19 & 20. Hopefully, we should get Clearance by Tuesday, 
April 22.  Build back will start that week, and if everything goes right, should be 
completed by the first week in May. 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ)  
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
469-446-8882 
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


